

Welcome to the Granbury Church of Christ

Sunday, May 6, 2018 Worship Leader – Randall Walters

GOD GATHERS HIS PEOPLE...

We Shall Assemble We Fall Down / Holy, Holy, Holy Refiner's Fire

Welcome & Call to Worship John Knox

GOD'S PEOPLE OFFER PRAISE...

A Wonderful Savior

GOD INVITES US TO HIS TABLE...

Before the Throne of God Above
The Lord's Supper Prayers
Gene Shelton

GOD'S PEOPLE BRING OFFERINGS...

Contribution Prayer Gene Shelton Make Me New

GOD SPEAKS THROUGH HIS WORD...

Sermon: The End of Absolutes: America's New Moral Code John Knox

GOD'S PEOPLE RESPOND...

Living by Faith

GOD SENDS US TO LOVE AND SERVE...

Something Beautiful

Prayer Requests

Members, Relatives & Friends in Hospital/Rehab

Don O'Farrell – Granbury Care Center Rehab, Don Walker – ICU at Baylor

Members

Sandy Allen, David & Jill Anderson, Nita Benge, Terry Brooks, Max Calk, David Casey, Biff Hatton, Gerald Heffley, Nena Hopper, Jim & Judith Mackey, Debbie Martin, Caroline Monday, Mary Beth Moore, Rudy & Aven Rountree, James Royse, Bonnie Spies, LaWanda Tharp, Jean Wann, Henry West

Relatives/Friends

Mel Alkire, Cannon Aquillar, Deborah Bain, Ariella Casey, Jennie Dodd, Joann Hawkins, Vera Hawkins, Jennifer Hutchings, Keith Jay, Erica McNally, June Moore, Karen Peevy, Marie Phelps, George Robison, Jeana Ross, Mark Sandel, Jim Sullinger, Tommy Wiley

Note: For a complete list of prayer needs, to submit a prayer request or to read thank you notes, go to www.granburycoc.net and click on the *Prayer* tab.

Sympathy

To Darline McCleskey at the death of her husband, Don McCleskey. Memorial service was Saturday.

To LaFon Commander at the death of her brother-in-law, John Commander.

To Ann Jay at the death of her brother, John Richey. Funeral was Thursday in Breckenridge.

To Ira Wright at the death of his daughter, Susan Wade. Memorial service was Saturday in Glen Rose.

Welcome New Member

Laurie Porter and her husband, David, live at 2117 Darby Dan Ct., and her phone number is 817-578-0511.

Baby Shower

For Mark and Ali Kaiser (our missionaries in Brazil) today, 2:00-3:30pm, in the Parlor. Mark and Ali will join us via Skype. Please give gifts of money only (checks payable to Mark Kaiser).

Announcements

First Sunday Welcome Lunch – The Climbers and Seekers classes invite guests and new members who have placed membership since May 2017 to be their guests for lunch in the Dining Hall of the Fellowship Center today, immediately following the 10:15 worship service.

You're invited to the "Hymns of Faith" Spring Concert presented by the Granbury Civic Chorus (which includes several GCOC members) on Monday, May 7, at 7:00pm at Acton United Methodist Church. Admission is free.

You're invited! The ladies who volunteer at Foster's Home each month are invited to a luncheon in their honor on Tuesday, May 8, at 11:30am at the Foster's Home Gym.

6:15pm, in the Fellowship Center. This week's menu includes C&J's Brisket Sandwich, Chips, Salad Bar, Cookie and

Wednesday Night Diner – 5:00-

Sandwich, Chips, Salad Bar, Cookie and Drink for \$5. Chicken nuggets are also available for \$1. Proceeds go toward scholarships for youth group activities.

Carter BloodCare will be receiving donors in the Fellowship Center on Sunday, May 13, from 9:00am – noon.

First Aid/CPR Certification Training

- Saturday, May 19, 9:00am - 2:00pm in the Fellowship Center. The training is free, and lunch will be provided. RSVP to the church office by Monday, May 14, if you plan to attend.

Help Needed! Foster's Home is planning a work day on Friday, June 1, to clean up the grounds in preparation for their special dedication the next day. The work includes mowing, trimming, picking up debris, etc. If you can help, please contact John Webb at jrwebb@wheatlandinc.com or 817-578-3810.

39ers

Game and Potluck Day – Each Thursday beginning at noon in the Parlor. Bring a sack lunch and your favorite game and join us for a fun afternoon.

Youth Minister Resigns

As was announced last Sunday, Michael Grayson will be transitioning out of the youth ministry at the Granbury Church of Christ by the end of June. He and Alexa are expecting a child this fall and desire to move closer to Alexa's family in the Pacific Northwest (go to www.granburycoc.net/announcements to read Michael's letter to the congregation). We greatly appreciate Michael for his seven years of service here as an intern, associate, and youth minister and wish them the best in their new endeavors.

Please pray for Michael and Alexa during this time of transition in their lives and for our church leaders as they search for the right person to lead this ministry.

Member Information

Date			
Last Name His Name Her Name			
			Children Present:
Changes in address, phone, family email (please print)			
Address			
Phone #			
Family Email:			
I would like to serve in the following ministry:			
Prayer Requests:			

Guest Information

Date		
Last Name		
His Name		
Her Name		
Children's Names		
Family Email (please print):		
Address:		
Contact Phone #	÷:	
I am a:		
☐ Fir	st-time Guest	
Regular Guest	Out-of-town Guest	
Age Groups (Pleas	e check all that apply)	
☐ Single	☐ Married	
☐ Teen	□ 20s	
□30s	□ 40s	
□50s	□60s+	
I would like inforr	mation on:	
\square This Church \square Membership		
Prayer Requests:		

Not Forgotten

God has a heart for those who are most vulnerable in our world. From the numerous Old Testament laws commanding care for the fatherless, widows, and foreigners among His people to the New Testament instruction to look after orphans and widows in their distress, we see His love and compassion for those who are often cast aside and forgotten in our society.

@ Granbury Church Free Wifi



2018 Widow/Widower Luncheon

In seeking to honor God's call to serve the widowed, the GCOC Victory class has hosted an annual spring luncheon for this treasured group in our congregation for the past 13 years. They provide a meal, entertainment, door prizes, and handmade gifts for those who come and generally have about 25 in attendance.

Everyone involved – guests and volunteers alike – are blessed through this ministry of love. Those served are reassured that they have not become a forgotten segment of our church family. And class members who contribute their time, resources, and God-given abilities are blessed by the wisdom and life experience these brothers and sisters in Christ have to offer.

May we all follow their example of service and act on the opportunities God provides to serve others in His name.

Jan Knox

www.granburycoc.net

Attendance Report Elders Ministry Staff Sunday, April 29, 2018 David Anderson Harold Durham Sunday Bible Class Minister of Mike Blevins Community Services 606 10:15am Assembly David Casey 43 Sunday pm Assembly John Duty Body Life Minister na Joe Daugherty Life Groups na Michael Grayson Jeff Jeffries Sunday pm Total Youth Minister Billy Martin Mark Hackney Worship Schedule Jim Sargent Administrative Minister Sunday Morning Bible Class 9:00am Ike Sawyer John Knox Preaching Minister Sunday Morning Worship 10:15am **Bob Spies** Sunday Evening Worship 5:00pm Kirk Woolery Wednesday Evening 6:30pm Ira Wright Wireless Network: 1905 W. Pearl St. church office: 817-573-2613

Granbury, TX 76048

But in your hearts set apart Christ as Lord.

Always be prepared to give an answer
to everyone who asks you
to give the reason for the hope that you have.

1 Peter 3:15